Attachment 2b. Advertisement

ADVERTISEMENT

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE LEASE OF A
BUILDING FOR THE COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT IN THE
MCKINLEYVILLE AREA

The County of Humboldt Real Property Division is accepting proposals prior to May 23, 2016
for the lease of a building for the Department of Health and Human Services in the
McKinleyville area. Specifications are for an approximately 13,000 square foot, not including
restrooms, existing, or build-to-suit building. The desired occupancy date is November 1, 2017.

For additional information, contact Ronda Kime, Department of Public Works, 1106 2™ St,
Eureka, CA, 95501 ((707) 268-2667)

Current as of: December 3, 2015



